
Energy efficiency 

Colombia — Technical regulation for marketing in Colombia of certain products 

Colombia's new regulation on energy labelling for air conditioners was questioned by Korea and 
the United States. Korea voiced concerns about cost and administrative burden and asked about 
the effective date of the regulation. The US noted Colombia's reference to an Air-Conditioning, 
Heating and Refrigeration Institute (AHRI) international standard, and urged Colombia to expand 
the acceptance of international standards for other covered products. 

In response, Colombia explained the objective was to provide clear energy efficiency 
performance ranges for air conditioners. Due to challenges associated with COVID-19, Colombia 
was unable to confirm when the regulatory amendment will be issued. 

  


